
Case number; 17-0334-EL-ATA 

Dear Public Utilitites Commission, 

My utilities-service address is 24700 E Oakland Rd, Bay Village, OH. 

I am writing in regard to proposed utilities charge increase. 

The electric utility rate increases proposed in the Report are completely 
misconceived, because any billing structure with fixed charges disincentives 
conservation and effectively commits a major degree of utilities-price 
discrimination against people who are members of small households. This can 
in effect significantly damage the ability of homeowners to invest in clean energy 
upgrades (solar panels, energy efficient appliances, etc). 

Please reconsider the increase of the customer charge. 

Thank you. "" -̂  ""̂  
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